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EXTENSION OF LAST DATE FOR SUBMISSION OF BID 

 

This is in reference to the RFP for Engagement of Auditors for District 
Wise Financial Audit of Sewa Kendras issued on 6th August, 2018. 

The last date of bid submission has been extended till further notice. 

Bidders are required to kindly be updated through website 
www.dgrpunjab.gov.in and www.punjab.gov.in for any further 
updates regarding this RFP. 
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